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I	have	been	a	user	of	solar	energy	since	it	was	first	introduced	and	appreciated	a	
government	which	began	by	supporting	it.			Today	I	still	use	mainly	solar	during	
daylight	hours.				
I	am	convinced	it	is	the	future	we	must	all	have.				
I	have	been	appalled	by	recent	pricing	and	the	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	
line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.			Retailers	must	offit	it	as	a	minimum.		
It	must	represent	the	true	value	of	solar.	
It	is	time	the	somewhat	slow	regulators	realised	the	environment	and	health	
benefits	of	solar	and	acted	accordingly.			
I	am	still	almost	carbon	neutral	and	welcome	the	increase	in	feed-in	tariff.	
	
Rosemary	Morrow		
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